
APRIL 24, 2011 

EASTER SUNDAY 

 
 

Eucharistic Liturgies for the week of 

April 25 
Mon.   Apr.25  -  12:10pm  + Malfisa Tomera              - Leo & Mary Damele 

Mon.   Apr.25  -    2:00pm (Manor) COMMUNION SERVICE 

Tues.   Apr.26  -    NO LITURGY 

Wed.   Apr.27  -  12:10pm   + Francisca Morquecho    - Her Family 

Thurs. Apr.28  - NO LITURGY 

Fri.     Apr. 29     12:10pm   + John Chevallier              - Louise McDermott 

Sat.    Apr. 30   -    5:00pm    FOR THE PARISH 

Sun.   May 1    -     8:00am  + Morris Gallagher            - MaryLou Gallagher & Family 

Sun.   May 1    -  10:00am   + Gabrela Medrano           - Her Family 

Sun. (Spanish) -  12:00pm   + Rolando & Daniel Uribe - Uribe Family 

Sun. (Spr.Ck.) -     4:00pm     Communion Service 

 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK OF April 25 
Mon.   Acts 2:14,22-33      Ps 16:1-2a,5,7-11      Mt 28:8-15 

Tue. Acts 2:36-41      Ps 33:4-5,18-20,22      Jn 20:11-18 

Wed. Acts 3:1-10      Ps 105:1-4,6-9     Lk 24:13-35 

Thur. Acts 3:11-26      Ps 8:2ab,5-9      Lk 24:35-48 

Fri. Acts 4:1-12       Ps 118:2,4,22-27a      Jn 21:1-14 

Sat.  Acts 4:13-21      Ps 118:1,14-15,16-21      Mk 16:9-15 

Sun. Acts 2:42-27      Ps 118:2-4,13-15,22-24      1 Pt 1:3-9      Jn 20:19-31 

 
Dear Fellow Parishioners and Brother 

Knights, Happy Easter, Hope you are 

all having a great weekend. Our next 

meeting will be on May 4
th

 at 7pm in 

Columbus Hall. The Knights of Columbus State Convention is April 29
th

 thru May 1
st
 in Las Vegas. Thank You 

all for your support of the CADV Bingo Spaghetti Feed. It was a great success. God Bless, Jim Conner, FS 

Ladies Auxiliary 
Happy Easter! The Ladies Auxiliary would like to thank everyone who attended the Soup Suppers during Lent.  

We would also like to extend a special thank you to those who donated soup and helped out during this event.  

Good job Patty and Kerry! Your Sister in Christ~Rose Conner 

Your prayers are needed for the recovery of the following people.  

Mike Ayers              Nora Hatfield            Olimpia Zataray           Barbara Hunton           Megan Lloyd  

Lynn Gregory          Sam Glandon             Richard Greener          Cliff Ferry                    Ruth Leniz 

Mary Licht               Clyde Ostler              Lillian McMahen         Lawrence Bostick        Ruby Nichols 

Helen Anthony        John Urdaneta            Kaye Crossley              Denise McCrea            Walt Shaffer  

Earlene Larsen         Nikko Tavasci            Ilene Gonzales             Vaughn Mueller           Karl Graf 

Palmira Reyes          Linda Czubaszewski  Nita Bond                     Juan Uriaguereca         Darryl Robison 

Luz Herrera              Anthony Dyer            Tristan Killoy              Terry McHargue           Juliette Garcia          
 Please let the parish office  know of your loved one’s recovery, so that his/her name may be removed from the list. 

WEEKLY COLLECTION 

With gratitude for the gifts they have 

received, our parish family and friends have 

contributed to the Church $9,410.20 for 

Apr. 17, 2011.   



 
 

MANY  THANKS  TO  OUR  ADVERTISERS. We especially thank  JOSE NEGRETE, FINANCIAL 

ADVISOR and DR. SERGIO A. GUZMAN. Please patronize these and all of our  bulletin advertisers. 
 

BAPTISM CLASSES - Spanish Class - Class will be April 30 at 6:00pm in 

Columbus Hall.  English Classes -Classes will be May 4 and May 11 at 6:00pm in 

Thomas Hall. 

 

New Website - We are in the process of redoing our parish website. If you have digital images of events 

happening in our parish community, please email them to Jim Ford at jaford1@citlink.net . We have a new 

temporary website: http//myplace.frontier.com/~stjoech  

 

New Young Adult/Teen Group - “Theology of the Body” study group will meet every Wednesday from 

7:00pm - 8:30pm in the Youth Room. The will be studying with a series by Jason and Crystilina Everret. Pizza 

and drinks will be served. Call Annie at 934-4815 for mor information. This will be led by Pat Klekas. 

 

The Sack Lunch Book Club - will meet Thursday, April 28
th

 at 12:00 noon in Thomas Hall.  We  will discuss 

From Silence to Secrecy.  The book for May, Is Your Lord Large Enough? is here. 

 

WSJ  News - Confirmation is the 29
th

 of April.  Those who have signed up to bring cakes can bring them to 

Mater Dei Hall Friday afternoon.  Those women who want to help Margie set up, please call her so she can tell 

you when to come.  The ladies who are going to help serve should be at the hall about 6:00pm.  Thank you. 
C.C.D

  
Pre-school - Pre-school will resume May 1. 

 

CCD Classes: All classes will meet at regularly scheduled times this week. 

 

Top Music Countdown - Parents, you can go online to review 25 of the latest songs on the charts (including 

links to lyrics and videos). Simply go to www.cornerstonemedia.org and enter username - tmc1618 - and 

password - stjoe1618. 

 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Benefit Raffle for Mike Ayers 
 There will be a fund raising raffle to benefit Mike Ayers to help with his rising medical costs. The fund raiser 

will be held at the Watering Hole in Spring Creek on Saturday, April 30
th

 at 2:00pm. Tickets are being sold $2 

for 1, $5 for 3 or $10 for 6 and can be purchased at Country Clippers salon in Spring Creek near the Watering 

Hole or at Operating Engineers meeting hall in The Terraces on Lamoille Highway. 

   If you would like further information, please call Darcy Ayers at 775-741-0095. 

   Mike is a parishioner of St. Joseph’s. 
 

 

 

!! YARD SALE !! 
   The K of C Ladies Auxiliary will be sponsoring a Yard Sale on Saturday, May 21st.  The event 

will be held in Mater Dei Hall and in the parking lot behind the Catholic Church.  At this- time 

booths are available at $40 for inside and $25 for outside.  If you are interested in a booth or 

donating to the Ladies Auxiliary booth please contact Rose Conner at 775-738-7991 by Tuesday, 

May 17th.~Thank you 

mailto:jaford1@citlink.net
http://www.cornerstonemedia.org/


  P.O. = Parish Office        M.D. = Mater Dei Hall       T.H. = Thomas Hall       Y.R. = Youth Room (basement 

of M.D.)        C.H. = Columbus Hall (basement of rectory) 

Mon.  Apr. 25 Tue.  Apr. 26 Wed.  Apr. 27 Thur.  Apr. 28 Fri.  Apr. 29 Sat.  Apr. 30 Sun.  May 1 

12:10pm - 

LITURGY 
 

2:00pm 

(Manor) - 

Communion 

Service 
 

4:30- 5:45pm 

- CCD 

Classes & 

Kindergarten  

 

6:30pm - 

R.C.I.A. 

meeting in 

C.H. 

 

6:00-8:00pm - 

Spanish Bible 

Study - T.H. 

9:30- 

11:30am -  

Mother’s 

Group in 

C.H. 

 

4:30 - 

5:45pm - 

CCD Classes 

 

6:00pm - 

T.O.P.S. in 

Y.R. 

 

7:00pm - 

8:00pm - 

6
th

/7
th

/8
th

 

Classes in 

M.D./Y.R. 

 

 

10:00am -  

“Breaking 

Open the 

Word” in 

T.H. 

 

12:10pm - 

LITURGY 
 

1:00 - 8:00pm 

- 

EUCHARIST

IC 

ADORATIO

N 

 

4:30- 5:45pm 

- CCD 

Classes & 

Kindergarten 

 

7:00pm -

8:30m - 

Young 

Adult/Teen 

Group in Y.R. 

9:30am -  

W.I.N.G.S. in 

T.H.  

 

12:00 Noon - 

Sack Lunch 

Book Club in 

T.H. 

 

4:30pm - 

5:30pm -

Sacramental 

Prep Class 

 

 

6:00pm - 

Confirmation 

Practice in 

Church 

 

 

 

11:00am- AA 

in C.H. 

 

 

6:00pm - 

G.A. in C.H. 

(934-7297) 

 

 

 

6:00pm - 

CONFIRMA

TION 

 

Reception to 

follow in 

M.D. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4:00pm - 

CONFESSIO

NS 

 

 

 

5:00pm - 

LITURGY 
 

6:00pm - 

Spanish 

Baptism 

Class in C.H. 

8:00am - 

LITURGY 
Rosary in T.H. 

 

10:00am - 

LITURGY 
Rosary in T.H. 

 

12:00am - 

MISA EN 

ESPANOL 
 

 

4:00pm - 

Spring Creek 

Liturgy 

 

 

Dear Members of St. Joseph’s Parish, 

   Chris Moretz decided to ride out Hurricane Katrina alone at home. After the worst of the storm had passed, his 

house was flooded and destroyed. Chris needed to let his family know that he was still alive. But they were in 

Tucson, Arizona, and there was no way for him to contact them. So Chris painted the message on the roof of his 

home: "C. MORETZ IS ALIVE. PASS IT ON." Also included was the phone number of Chris's brother, Gerard. 

Gerard said, "Going 36 hours not knowing if he was OK puts things in perspective. But then Chris' rooftop message 

was shown on TV and posted on some web sites. Chris' family began getting phone calls from all over the country 

telling them that Chris was alive.  

   We live in a Good Friday world, but we are an Easter People. We look at the world in a positive way. Through the 

Cross of Christ we see a world which is illuminated by the light shining forth from the Empty Tomb. 

   For the early Church, the message was simple: "JESUS IS ALIVE. PASS IT ON." For us Catholics on this Easter 

Sunday, the message is the same, "JESUS IS ALIVE. PASS IT ON." 

 

God bless, Father Dan 

 

2
nd

 Collection 

Catholic Home Missions Appeal 

 

April 30, May 1



 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,  

   The commitment of the Church in rural dioceses across the country is not without challenge, as many of the parishes in 

these mission dioceses are unable to support their core ministries. Many parishes are separated by long distances and 

face the realities of poverty and priest shortages. 

   Sustaining pastoral work in rural dioceses in the United States is made possible through our support of the Catholic 

Home Missions Appeal. The Appeal supports essential pastoral outreach in home mission dioceses: evangelization, 

seminary formation, aid to parishes, and lay ministry training. 

   As a mission diocese, the Diocese of Reno has benefitted from Home Mission Appeals in the past to help with 

ministries in our communities. So I ask you to please be generous in the Catholic Home Missions Appeal and help 

strengthen our Church at home. 

   Thank you. God bless you. 

Sincerely yours in Christ, 

Most Reverend Randolph R. Calvo 

Bishop of Reno 

 

 

 

HELP STAMP OUT HUNGER! 

This year is the 19
th

 anniversary of the nation’s largest one-day food drive to feed those in need. The “Stamp Out 

Hunger” drive is conducted by the National Association of Letter Carriers. Letter carriers will be collecting non-

perishable food items on Saturday, Mary 14
th

. Please place a food donation by your mail box before your mail is 

delivered. If you receive delivery in units, please feel free to leave your donation there or bring it in to any of our offices. 

Your letter carrier will deliver it to our local food bank for distribution. Help us help our community. Thank You! 
 

 

BEATIFICATION  OF  POPE  JOHN  PAUL  II 

 

   The late and beloved Pope John Paul II will be beatified in the Vatican next Sunday, Divine Mercy 

Sunday. It is an appropriate day to celebrate as the celebration of Divine Mercy Sunday was instituted 

by him, in honor of the canonization of St. Faustina, who revealed this image of Jesus to the Church. 

It became part of the Catholic liturgical calendar during the Jubilee Year of 2000. 

   This beatification takes place only a few years after the death of this Pope, signaling that throughout 

the Catholic world many people expressed a hope that the path to sainthood might be shortened, in his 

case. From Divine Mercy Sunday, then, he will be known as Blessed John Paul II, and the process 

toward full sainthood, or canonization, will continue. 

   In recognition of this special event I have ordered a special medal for each parishioner, to be 

distributed at Mass on Divine Mercy Sunday. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


